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I am writing to request that condition # 2 be removed from my license. | do not have the need
for security in my bar. My customers are all regulars from the neighborhood, we do not have
problems at the bar everyone knows each other and we are not that busy at night to have
security and sometimes we close early.

I met with the Neighborhood Organization and they recommended that the condition be
removed unless we have an event.

Thank-you
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Dao Hoang



